
 

 

ISSUE 41 –  17th   December, 2015     Office Hours - 8:30am to 4:00pm - Monday to Thursday 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

 

Thanks you for a wonderful year of school. Every family contributes to our school culture and every child benefits when 

we all work together, look at things from a positive perspective, support each other and provide collective care for each 

other’s children. 

I am very proud of the quality of education that is being offered at our school. We have teachers and support staff who 

are hardworking and are committed to connecting with children and promoting high level learning. We are now 

consistently achieving high academic results. Our children are working harder at school and at home and we have made 

the move to being a learning community. 

The improvement in our students’ commitment to learning is obvious in classes and in our homework. This is important 

and everyone can feel proud of this work. We have many quality extra-curricular programs in place. This includes sports 

events, school shows and science fairs. All of these activities support our focus on improving student learning – and this 

is our core business.  

Have a safe holiday and enjoy Christmas : See you all back at school on January 28th 2015 

A reminder to all families to please bring back your booklist by Monday the 14th 

at the latest. 

 Booklist pickups will be on Wednesday 20th January 9:00am – 1:00pm + 5:00pm 

– 7:00pm at the office. 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS – TERM 4 CALENDAR OF EVENTS – TERM 1 
DECEMBER  

17th  

 
Grade 6 Awards Assembly 3pm                      
School concludes for the year at 3.30pm  

JANUARY  
20th             Booklist pickups – 9:00am – 1:00pm and          
                    5:00pm – 7:00pm at the office            

TERM 1 - Thursday January 

29
th

 to Friday March 27
th 

TERM 2 - Monday April 13
th

  to 

Friday June 26
th 

TERM 3 - Monday July 13
th

 

to Friday September 18
th 

TERM 4 - Monday October 5
th

 to 

Friday December 18
th 

BLUE HOUSE RED HOUSE GOLD HOUSE GREEN HOUSE 



Christmas Lunch!  

The prep to 2 children enjoyed a lovely sit down Christmas lunch this week. Thank you to Ian and his team for a great 

meal! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prep Graduation! 

 

 

  

 

At Monday morning 

assembly Grade 6 

students spoke about 

their Prep buddy at 

the Prep Graduation 

Ceremony. To hear 

each student’s 

journey, with their 

senior buddy, was 

very special. 

 



 

 

Graduations Everywhere! 

The grade 6 students had their graduation dinner at the Gippsland Lakes Yacht Club on 

Monday – what a fantastic night! The highlight of the evening was hearing from parents, 

talking about their child. It reminds us of how precious our children are!  



 

 

 


